

Northwest Neighborhood

Winter 2005

Next Meeting:
Thursday,
January 20
7 pm
Franklin School
cafeteria

Northwest Neighborhood Association Vancouver, Washington

- Tom Knappenberger, President - 693-1877; Tknappy@comcast.net
- Marilyn Koenninger, Vice President
- Jennifer Vail, Secretary/Treasurer
- Carol Devenir-Moore, Newsletter Production
- Chuck Ray, Newsletter Distribution

Winter Meeting

Come in from the cold and visit with your neighbors at the winter meeting of the Northwest Neighborhood Association on Thursday, January 20.

Elson Strahan, President of the Vancouver National Historic Reserve, will speak to us about the Reserve's past, its present, and plans for the future.

Also we will elect Association officers for the coming year. It's not too late to nominate yourself or someone else. Meanwhile, the current officers and the volunteers on the neighborhood planning committee (if you want to join this, you are welcome!) have prepared a proposed slate of officers for us to vote on. They are:

President: Jennifer Vail
Jennifer has been our
Secretary/Treasurer (and
picnic planner) for the past
two years. She is active in the
community, serving on the
boards of both the Red Cross
and the Columbia Land Trust.

Vice President Emeritus: Marilyn Koenninger

Marilyn is one of the founders of our Neighborhood Association and has been the vice president for over 20 years! She keeps us informed on the railroad issues, among other things.

Vice President: Leonard Bauhs

Leonard and his wife Gail have lived on Cherry Street for a dozen years, and for one of those he produced our newsletter. Leonard has volunteered to help with the projectors and computers for our meetings.

Secretary/Treasurer: Marquerite Matusak

Marguerite has lived in the neighborhood for 44 years and raised her four children here. She has helped with the picnic ever since it began about six years ago.

Nominations from the floor are welcome. Volunteers are welcome!

The meeting will also include some time for talking with our neighbors, new and old.
Come early and help set up chairs, if you can.